COPYL‘
£lopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE. 9th September,1932,

Dear 8ir,

I have to acknowledge the receint of your
letter of the 6th instant returning Malmo Report C/11 No.1090,
and enclosing verification of marking form, in the case of
the s’gémer "LIANA", and I note that the requirements of the
Swedish Authorities in regard to the Convention freeboards

- have been complied with.

A!photo-print of the report in question is enclosed

hgreﬁith.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

V.C.Bulow Esqg., K.V.O., ReDa

GOTHENBURG .

Lloyd's Register
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